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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

 

WELCOME  

“A Mighty Fortress Is Our God” 

PRAYER  

“Christ the Sure and Steady Anchor” 

“Holy Spirit” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

PRAYER 

OFFERING/CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

December 27, 2020 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study Notes on the  
YouVersion Bible App 

In case you missed last week’s announcement, Bro. David McEuen has accepted 
the call to come to Temple as the Pastor of Family and Worship Ministries. 
David, Emily and their two children will be moving to Northwest Arkansas in 

January. Please keep them in your prayers during this time of transition. 

https://bible.com/events/48078441
https://bible.com/events/48078441


December 20 Report  

Worship Service 70 

Live View Families 9 

Total Attendance 79 

Online Long-Views 33 

Community Groups Dismissed 

  

General Fund $9530.00 

Benevolence $1500.00 

Building Fund $1200.00 

Missions $550.00 

Keyboard $600.00 

Staff $200.00 

During this difficult time, we want  
to encourage you to continue giving your 
tithes and your offerings. God promises to 
provide for all our needs when we put Him 

first in our finances! 
 

Also, please let us know if you  
have been laid off or had your hours 
reduced as a result of the Coronavirus 

Pandemic. It is in times like these that we 
need to help one another as  

fellow church members! 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

   BIRTHDAY GIFTS FOR JESUS 

HOLIDAY SERVICE SCHEDULE 
 

Jan 3 - Virtual Worship—9 am 

Jan 10 - Return to Regular Services, 
Sunday School and Kidz Time 
at 9:00 and 10:30 
Community Group’s Resume 

 Birthday Gifts for Jesus looked a little bit different this year, 
but seemed to be a great success. If you were unable to give, it’s 
not too late. You may give online or drop-off your gift at the church.  
 Because of the holidays, the office will only be open on Tuesday, 
December 29th, this week. Pastor Wade will be in the office at other times through-
out the week. Feel free to contact him if you need to stop by at a different time. 
 Here is a list of the gifts that were given so far this year: 

Gifts of Music: 

 Karlee Simpson 

 Seth Fulfer 

Gift of Appreciation: 

 Bill Morgan to Miriam Ketron 

Gifts to Outside Ministries: 

 UA-Fayetteville—ABS (2 gifts) 

 BMA Seminary (1 gift) 

 Other Benevolent Ministry (1 gift) 

Financial Gifts to Church Funds: 

 Benevolence (5 gifts) 

 General Fund (3 gifts) 

 Building (1 gift) 

Financial Gifts to Church Projects 

 Keyboard (2 gifts) 

 Fellowship Hall Lights (1 gift) 

 Church Staff (2 gifts) 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

